RECEIVED
APR 08 2022

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

From: John Hagan

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 2:18 PM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@Xky.gov>

Subject: Intervention Request, Case No. 2022-00066, 345 KU Electric Transmission Line

We are hereby requesting intervention on the above-referenced case for our property at 1055 Glendale-Hodgenville
Road in Glendale, Kentucky. We do not want the proposed 345 KY Electric Transmission Line to be placed on our
property and are requesting that it be moved to surrounding land that is not zoned Commercial. Our property is
currently zoned C-2 Commercial and we have plans to develop it into commercial lots. The placement of the
transmission line would severely decrease the value of our property, costing us millions of dollars. This will be the
third time our property has been impacted negatively. We sold 64 acres of our original farm at a reduced price for
the Mega-Site with the anticipation of a car manufacturer occupying it, which never happened. Then, when there
were three options to expand the existing State Road 222 from Glendale to I-65, the option that was chosen took up
4 acres of our road frontage for which the State used Eminent Domain to purchase at a farm price which was much
less than its frontage value and much less money per acre than was received by all of our neighbors. The expanded
road to date has not been constructed, greatly impacting our development of the remaining land which we had zoned
commercial by the zoning commission of Hardin Co. We have done our part for the good of the community and the
state.

Respectfully,
John and Loretta Hagan

1470 High Point Blvd
Orlando, FL 32825





